
Nonnye Grant 

To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Rick Moses 
Marguerite Mclean; Tom Ballinger; Shawna Senko 
RE: City of Fort Meade - New Docket ? 

Rick, per your response below, will "inactivate" Company Code GS009 -City of Ft. Meade in MCD with the effective date 

of 12-2-13 as stated in letter (DN 03857-14) from t he City received 7-21-14. Thanks for your help. Nonnye 

From: Rick Moses 
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2014 1:25PM 
To: Marguerite Mclean 
Cc: Nonnye Grant; Shawna Senko; Tom Ballinger 
Subject: RE: City of Fort Meade- New Docket? 

Since there is no certificate in question, I suggest no docket is necessary and place the memo from 
the company in the undocketed docket. The memo from the company should suffice for Nonnye to 
inactivate the company code in MCD. 

Rick Moses 
Chief, Bureau of Safety 
ESF-12 Power 
Office: 850.413.6582 
Cell: 850.408.4757 
rmoses@psc.state.fl.us 

Know what~ below. 
Call before roo dig. 

From: Marguerite Mclean 
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2014 1:21 PM 
To: Rick Moses 
Cc: Nonnye Grant; Shawna Senko 
Subject: FW: City of Fort Meade- New Docket? 

Rick, 
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Should a new docket be established on the attached PDF ? or should we just place the PDF in the undocketed 

docket? 

Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Office of Commission Clerk 

Capital Circle Office Center 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
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Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6824 

From: Nonnye Grant 
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2014 1:12PM 
To: Marguerite Mclean 
Subject: RE: City of Fort Meade - New Docket? 

Marguerite, I would think that a docket should be opened so that we can "inactive" their Company Code GS009. This 
could be something that could be handled administratively by staff, so maybe it would be better for you to check with 
someone that works in the Bureau of Safety on this one. I believe that Rick Moses is the Chief in that section, as I will 
have to have either a memo from staff or an order advising that they are no longer in business saying that they are no 
longer in business for MCD. City of Fort Meade is under our jurisdiction for "safety" regulations for gas only, so no 

certificate number was issue/granted to them. Thanks, N 

From: Marguerite Mclean 
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2014 12:52 PM 
To: Nonnye Grant 
Subject: City of Fort Meade - New Docket ? 

Nonnye, 
Should the attached PDF be a new docket ? 

Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Office of Commission Clerk 

Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6824 
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